Three Documents on the Results of the Consultations
on the Reform of the General Part of the Criminal Code

The Documents

The three documents are:

Document # ]

JARVIS, Brian and Darren Littlejohn, Reforming the General Pari of the Criminal Code: A
Summary and Analysis of the Responses io the Consultation Paper, [Ottawa]: Department of
Justice Canada, [Communications and Consultation Branch], August 1995, 123 p.; note: the
names of the authors appear on the last page;

Document # 2

JARVIS, Brian and Darren Littlejohn, “Analysis of Responses to the Consultation Paper on
Reforming the General Part of the Criminal Code — Executive Summary”, [Ottawa: Department
of Justice Canada, Communications and Consultation Branch], August 1995, 15 p.; note: the
names of the authors appear on the last page;

Document # 3

JARVIS, Brian and Darren Littlejohn, “Reforming the General Part of the Criminal Code:
Analysis of the Responses to the Consultation Paper”, [Ottawa: Department of Justice Canada,
Communications and Consultation Branch], August 1995, 51 p.; note: the names of the authors
appear on the last page;

F

Historical Background

On 12 November 1994, at the Annual Meeting of the Ontario Criminal Lawyers Association and
of the Canadian Council of Criminal Defence Lawyers, the Minister of Justice Canada, the
Honourable Allan Rock, released the following document:

Department of Justice Canada, Reforming the General Part of the Criminal Code: A
Consultation Paper, [Ottawa], [Department of Justice Canada], {November 1994}, v, 35 p.

After the consultations, document # 1 to 3 were prepared on thes consultations that had been held
(see the Introduction, p. 5, document # 1).

Documents Released to Frangois Lareau

Documents # 1 to 3 were obtained by Frangois Lareau with the letter of Department of Justice
Canada, Access to Information and Privacy Office, dated 22 February 1999, file: A98-00147.
Document # 1 corresponds to pp. 000731-000853, document # 2, to pp. 000855-869, and
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document # 3, to pp. 000871-000921 released with that letter. Note that certain parts of these
documents have been exempted under the Access to Information Act.

Frangois Lareau
4 April 2008



